
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Friday, February 13, 2015 7:41 AM 

To: Aaron Adler 

Subject: Fwd: Screening language change  

 

 

Perhaps too late, but wanted to share joint suggestion below from VEIC, BED, and Dept 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Hopkins, Asa" <Asa.Hopkins@state.vt.us> 

Date: February 13, 2015 at 7:28:05 AM EST 

To: "Springer, Darren" <Darren.Springer@state.vt.us>, George Twigg 

<gtwigg@veic.org> 

Cc: "tbuckley@burlingtonelectric.com" <tbuckley@burlingtonelectric.com> 

Subject: RE: Screening language change  

In the set of instructions to the Board, there is one that requires consistency with 

screening in 209(d) and 218c; the idea is to add "where applicable" to the end (or 

wherever it fits in the text) so that we don't have to try to fit innovative 

"transformation" ideas into existing screening-tool shaped holes. 

 

Asa 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Springer, Darren  

Sent: Friday, February 13, 2015 7:24 AM 

To: George Twigg 

Cc: Hopkins, Asa 

Subject: Re: Screening language change  

 

What specific change? 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

On Feb 13, 2015, at 7:13 AM, George Twigg <gtwigg@veic.org> 

wrote: 

 

Did they make it into the draft yesterday? I didn't see it.  

 

I won't be in Montpelier today but if the issue does come up you 

are welcome to see that VEIC supports.  
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Sent from my mobile phone 


